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What have we been learning? 

    The children may have come home this week talking about reading quizzes. In class we have been 
practicing  comprehension quizzes to assess how the children are applying their reading and 
comprehension skills. The children have all tried really hard as some of the reading is a little 

challenging. Please can you continue to read with your child five or more times a week as this really 
does impact on their fluency and understanding.  

In English the children have been developing their grammar skills focusing on using the correct tense. 
In writing the children have started to plan their own innovated version of ‘Leon and the Place 

Between’ , they have created their own story mountains thinking about the setting and characters in 
their version of the story. 

In Maths the children have been amazing at subtracting 2 digit numbers to 100, they have been 
crossing the 10s boundary using a tens and ones table and applying this method to solve bar model 

calculations.  

In art the children have created their own flower polyblock for printing, they designed their own 
flower outline and then used a blunt pencil to engrave their design into the styrofoam. They used 

printing ink and a printing roller to create their flower print, demonstrating a good understanding of 
positive and negative spaces in print.                

                                                                  

                                 



 

 

Next Week 
 

In English we will be starting to write our own 
innovated narratives of ‘Leon and the Place Between’ 

using our planning sheets from this week. 
 
 

In Maths we are developing our understanding of 
fractions of shapes and amounts. We will be using ¼, 

½, ¾, 1/3, 2/4. 
 
In Art we will be designing our own magical polyblock 

ready to print our magician’s cape.  
 

 

Home learning 
 

Mathletics has been set this week focusing on place 
value to 100 and addition and subtraction. 

 

Remember five times a week 
reading! 

 

 
 
  
 

A little reminder to send the reading for pleasure 
schoolbooks back into school on a Friday so the 

children can choose a new book to take home and 
share with you.  

 


